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@DurhamCSU/DCRFUSU Durham County RFU  

Special Message from Secretary  
John Pearson  
 
We are still trying to update 
our Schools Union membership 
list  so that we are able to stay 
in contact with you with regard 
to the Vic Young Schools Union 
Competitions, UPDATE, and the Vic Young YMO 
programme. If you have already sent your details 
many thanks. 

If not can you please send the following to 
DCRFU@rfu.com at your earliest convenience? 

School/College/Academy name, Contact telephone 
number, Contact email address, Person I/c rugby, 
Email address, Telephone number 

OF HIGH IMPORTANCE 

Have you  registered with the ERFSU on the typeform 
(to date it appears that  only Egglescliffe, High 
Tunstall, Teesside High and Yarm have registered using 
this format) contained in the last ERFSU newsletter 
which you should have received direct from the 
ERFSU. To assist in this further information is 
contained in the following: 

 ERSFU Information  

 COVID-19 advice and support for schools. 
Please click on the up to date “Kitbag” on this 
linkhttps://www.englandrugby.com/participa
tion/education  
  

 International Tickets: There are no 
forthcoming ticket ballots planned. To ensure 
you are kept up-to-date please ensure you 
have a teacher in charge and international 
ticket contact listed on GMS and that you’re 
affiliated to the ERFSU.    

 ERFSU Membership: England Rugby Schools 
has removed the need to pay for membership 
as from the start of season 2020-2021, 
instead schools have to register their 
membership on the 
following Typeform, where you will need to 

complete your contact details as well as 
pledging to follow RFU Regulations and 
guidance.  

 The Game Management System (GMS): To 
reset your GMS account/ username or 
password? 
Visit: https://help.rfu.com/support/home 

 Permission to Tour: For schools and colleges, 
the England Rugby Football Schools Union 
approve all permission to tours. Details and 
contact information may be found 
on:http://www.englandrugby-
schools.com/the-
erfsu/committees/governance/tours/   

Vic Young County Cup Competitions 

As it would appear that we will not be in a position to 
play these until February at the earliest it would be 
useful if you could  indicate your interest thus 
allowing  preliminary organisation to be undertaken – 
we will still be constrained to the Schools weeks 
designated in the Age Grade Calendar. The Vic Young 7 
a’side competitions will take priority on the dates 
which they have been organised for in late February 
and March and the Cup Competitions will fit round 
these. 

Please indicate your interest in the following and make 
a return to  DCRFU@rfu.com   

U.12 Boys U.13 Boys 

U.14 Boys U.16 Boys 

U.18 Boys U.13 Girls 

U.15 Girls U.18 Girls 


